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An unscheduled water outage has been announced by the City of Gallup for the hours between
1 pm and 7 pm April 29 due to repairs needed at a water line break.

  

Customers in the areas of 400 E. Hwy. 66; 500 E. Hwy. 66; 502 E. Hwy. 66; 530 E. Hwy 66; 600
E. Hwy 66; and 606 E. Hwy 66 will be affected.

  

From 6 pm - 10 pm water customers in the area of 600-607 S. Second St. and the 100-200
block of W. Green Ave. will experience an unscheduled water outage while a water valve is
installed.

  

Questions should be directed to Utility Dispatch at (505) 863-1200 or to the Gallup Water
Department at (505) 879-5722.
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